From: barbara 
To: pingram@utc.gov 
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2009 2:39 PM
Subject: Point Recycling and Refuse

WUTC
Penny Ingrahm              December 3, 2009
 
As the previous person to hold the Certificate to provide solid waste service to Point Roberts, I was so pleased when Arthur Wilkowski took over the company.  He had experience, enthusiam and work ethics on his side.
 
I regret what he has been confronted with - resistance from the County and a handful of locals.
 
I firmly believe 100% that if the County & State had given him the needed backing, the situation as it is now would not be.
 
As for the other applicant, I am puzzled by their financial calculations.  
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Barbara Matthews
360-945-1084

